
Holland Trails Committee Minutes 


Date: May 25, 2022


Present: Richard & Chris Haller, and Jackie Proko


Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The meeting 
was called to order at 7:11pm by Dick Haller. The minutes of the meeting held 
May 4th were approved. 


Chris presented the treasurer!s report. The balance is $2,350.  
  
 Old Business 


The Land Grant for the Steven’s Brook property was not extended. It expires 
June 30th, however the town can reapply. Rep. Smola and Senator Fattman are 
working to sequester the amount and to urge Land Court to act.


If anyone attended the Trails Skills College, that can be reimbursed for class 
fees and mileage.


New Business  

Dick talked to Brian Johnson about the Community Center Trail. The next time 
the Highway Department has a skid steer, they will scrape the walkway. The 
town does not have a box spreader. This is an item the committee could 
consider purchasing.


The Town Accountant has informed Dick that the Trails Committee has a gift 
account with about $100. He will inform the Hoyt Foundation.


Discussion of the recycling program was postponed until Bob Pellicane is able 
to attend.


Expenditures for this year’s budget were discussed. Dick will price lumber for 
bridge replacement and will check prices for a box spreader.


The calendar was discussed. It was decided to eliminate the kayak activity. 
Three fall events were scheduled. Dick will complete the Walktober application.


Our next meeting is scheduled for June 22nd. The latest word from the 
Commonwealth is that remote meetings are permissible at least until July 15th.




We will have a single meeting in July and August. It is scheduled for Wednesday, 
August 10th.


The meeting was adjourned at 7:41. 


Richard Haller  
Chairman 


